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September 1, 2022 

 

We acknowledge that the disposal of memorial benches from Glenwood Lake Park was insensitive to the 
family and friends who purchased memorial benches in honor of their loved ones. Family and loved ones 
will be able to pick up the benches that have been removed, or just the memorial boards. They will be 
given the opportunity to purchase a replacement bench, if they so choose.  

While we cannot undo what was done, we want to express our apologies to the families and friends who 
have been hurt due to the removal of their loved one’s benches without notice. Going forward a bench 
removal policy will be put in place, ensuring that this does not occur again.  

Requests for picking up benches will be honored as first come, first serve basis. Please call Ron Mattox, 
Park Superintendent at (712) 520-7275 for pick-up of benches.  

To date these are the benches that have been removed and are ready for pick up: 
Daniel & Averil Elizondo 
Earl Lincoln 
Robert Fryzek 
Rogene Schoening 
Don Wetter 
Douglas Mabel 
Ferdinand Boyce 
Lawrence Scott 
Frank Lauenroth 
Ruth Skinner Harrington 
 
Benches scheduled for removal: 
Derik Bolton - Dale Evans Sr. 
Gary Dean Garrett  
Helen & Stanley Garrett  
Thurman & Addie Harris 
Darlene Thacker 
Mary Morgan 
Nathan & Violet Hazen 
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Ralph, Gary, Tina Fichter 
Darrel & Lillian Hamm - Dorothy & Clair Blezek 
Perry Bishop 
Don & Janice Bacon 
Leroy Kruse 
Lorraine Kruse 
Dwight Myers 
Ethrlind & Harold Marshal 
Herman & Helen Bendt 
Angie Trask 
Eva Evans 
Harold & Jerry Kaiman 
Clara Keighley 
 
To purchase a new park bench, please contact City Hall at 712-527-4717 or download a 
form from our website.  

 

 


